
Pastor: Rev. Michael J. Morin 
Cell #: 402-937-5785 
Email: fr.mike-morin@bsc.church 
 

Assistant Pastor: Rev. Robert Froeschl 
Church #: 402-765-8258 
Email: fr.robert-froeschl@cdolinc.net  
 

Church Mailing Address:  
1720 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 68502 
  

Hours: 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Church Rectory Phone #: 402-474-4249 
Church Fax Phone #: 402-474-4258 
Church Website:  
https://blessedsacramentlincoln.org  
  

Bookkeeper: Jennifer Tinsley 
jennifer@bsc.church  
 

Parish Secretary: Cindy Uhing 
cindyuhing@bsc.church 
 

Bulletin Submissions are due by 12:00 p.m.  
on Wednesdays to Cindy Uhing 
  

School Principal: Jennifer Tran 
Email: jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net 
  

School Secretary: Melissa Tvrdy 
melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net  
  

School Address:  
1725 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 6850 
  

School Phone #: 402-476-6202 

School Website: https://blessed-sacrament-school.com 
 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
Mon.-Fri.: 6:30 a.m., 8:15 a.m.  
Sat.: 8:15 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sun.: 8:30 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 
Holy Days of Obligation: As Scheduled in the Bulletin 
  

Reconciliation Schedule 
15 minutes before a.m. Masses Mon. - Sat. 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m., 6:30-7p.m. 
  

Baptisms: Baptism Instruction Class are held the 1st 
Sunday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. Call the rectory to register for the class. 
  

Marriage Preparation: Please call the rectory for more 

information. You will need a minimum of 4 months to 

do marriage preparation, 6-12 months is preferred. 

November 19, 2023 | Thirty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

BLESSED SACRAMENT  

CATHOLIC CHURCH & SCHOOL 

Eucharistic Revival  - Exposition 
on Sundays from 12:30-5:00 p.m. 

 

“The only time our Lord asked the Apostles for anything 
was the night He went into agony. Not for activity did 
He plead but for an Hour of companionship.” - 
Venerable Archbishop Fulton Sheen 

“Our Place of Hope & Promise” 
Program - Thank you to all 
parishioners who have completed and 
submitted your Commitment Card. For 
those parishioners who have not yet had 
the opportunity to submit their card, a 

final letter will be mailed to you with a personalized 
Commitment Card. We invite all faithful parishioners to 
complete a card as our parish goal is 100% 
participation! You may return your card by: 
  

 mailing it to the church using the pre-addressed 
envelope included with the letter.   

 or bringing it to Mass next Sunday.   
 or you may visit our parish website at https://

blessedsacramentlincoln.org/ and complete an 
electronic Commitment Card.   

 

All cards need to be returned to the parish by 
Sunday, December 10th. 
 

As a friendly reminder, electronic giving is an easy, 
safe, and secure way to support Blessed Sacrament 
Catholic Church. To set up a recurring weekly or 
monthly gift or to make a one-time donation directly 
from your bank account or credit card, please visit our 
website and follow the instructions. We are grateful 
for your support! 

mailto:fr.mike-morin@bsc.church
mailto:fr.matthew-kovar@bsc.church
https://blessedsacramentlincoln.org
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DATES & EVENTS: 

Mass Intentions 
Saturday - November  18th 
5:30  p.m. Julie Main 
Sunday - November 19th 
8:30 a.m. † Melody Heitz 
10:00 a.m. † Carrie Fielder 
11:30 a.m. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Monday - November 20th 
6:30 a.m. Special Intention, FF 
8:15 a.m. Special Intention, FM 
Tuesday - November 21st 
6:30 a.m.  Nora Margaret Johnson 
8:15 a.m. † Deceased Friends & Family of Joe Walton 
Wednesday - November 22nd 
6:30 a.m. Special Intention, JW 
8:15 a.m. † Mary Ann Burda 
Thursday- November 23rd 
6:30 a.m. Jessica Dybdal 
8:15 a.m. † Sandy Payne 
Friday - November 24th 
6:30 a.m. † Angel Cain & † Ginger Fielder 
8:15 a.m. † Gordon Mallory 
Saturday - November  25th 
8:15 a.m. † Sandy Payne 
5:30  p.m. † Thong Bui 
Sunday - November 26

th
 

8:30 a.m. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
10:00 a.m. † John Boyd 
11:30 a.m. † Sandy Payne 

Parish News 

2024 Calendars – They have come in,  they are 
located in the vestibule. Please take one to have at 
home or work. Enjoy!  
 

Hope of the Poor - There are collection boxes from 
Bishop Conley, he just got back from a mission trip to 
Mexico City, Hope of the Poor is the organization that 
they worked with when they were there. If you would 
like to help out this mission please put your donation in 
the green boxes, located in the vestibule & turn it in to the 
collection basket or drop it off at the rectory.  
 

November 23-24, 2023, Rectory Offices Closed – 
The rectory offices will be closed on Thanksgiving 
Day, Nov. 23rd & Fri., Nov. 24th for the holiday. 

Bulletin deadline will be Mon., Nov. 27th by Noon.  
 

November 23, 2023, Special collection – Matt 
Talbot Kitchen – this collection will be taken on 
the Thanksgiving Day masses at 6:30 a.m. and 8:15 
a.m. You can use the envelope in your tithe envelope 
packet or you can just put it in a plain envelope and 
write on the envelope “Matt Talbot Kitchen” or give 
online at www.blessedsacramentlincoln.org & click 
the online giving button. 
 

November 28, 2023 - PCCW Meeting - Altar 
Society will hold its regular meeting on Tuesday the 
28th at 6:30 p.m. in the meeting room. Optional rosary 
at 6:10 p.m. in the Church. Any questions contact 
Katie Kudron at 402-314-2222.  

 

November 29, 2023, Praise & 
Worship Night - Join us Wednesday, 
November 29th, 7:00-8:30 p.m. for an 
evening of music and adoration. Whether 

you can stay a few minutes or the whole time, let's 
come together as a parish to worship our Lord.  
 

December 1, 2023, PTO Fund-A-Want - At Blessed 
Sacrament we are blessed to have amazing teachers & 
staff that help our children grow in their education & 
faith. There is no better way to show support to our 
teachers than helping them get some extra resources in 
their classroom to help our students become the best 
they can be. PTO is excited to sponsor the Fund-A-
Want project. On this https://www.amazon.com/hz/
wishlist/ls/S2P21Q3JJ0E?ref_=wl_share, there are 
additional supplies/tools our teachers are requesting 
for their classrooms. If you are unsure of what to buy 
you are welcome to purchase a gift card &d the PTO 
will compile them & make a purchase with them. This 
project will run through Fri., Dec. 1st. Items can be 
shipped directly to Blessed Sacrament at 1725 Lake 
St, Lincoln, NE 68502 or you can bring them 
in. Thank you for helping us support our teachers. If 
you have any questions, please contact Clarissa Hunt 
at ceceluther@yahoo.com or 402-480-2225.   
 

December 15, 2023, Night of Adoration & 
Reparation for Men - Men of the parish, set aside 
the night of Dec. 15th to join Fr. Froeschl in a night of 
adoration and reparation for our parish family. There 
will be reflections on the role of fatherhood and 
practical and spiritual ways of living it out. 

http://www.blessedsacramentlincoln.org
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March 9, 2024, Table for Ten - Save the Date - 
for next spring's Table for Ten Endowment 
fundraiser! This year's theme will be "Blast from 
the Past"! Please contact Katie Kudron at 402-314-
2222 or katie.kudron@gmail.com with questions. 
 

Employment Opportunity - Possible Subs - If you 
are interested in subbing as a para (no degree needed), 
please let Mrs. Tran know. It is also a pretty quick 
process to get a sub license if you have a bachelor’s 
degree. We could always use more subs with the sub 
shortage the entire country is experiencing, so please 
email Mrs. Tran if interested. Also keep in mind that 
there is compensation for subbing. 

 

Focus Mission Trip - Haley 
Peterson, lifetime parishioner of Blessed 
Sacrament is a Junior at UNL, she is very 
involved in the UNL Newman Center & 
in contact with FOCUS. She is spending 
her spring break in Mexico City to serve 

& work alongside locals. She will be directly ministering 
to their material & spiritual needs (She will be working 
alongside an organization called Hope of the Poor that is 
in Mexico City year-round) as well as simply visiting 
people who may feel forgotten & insignificant – 
honoring their dignity as sons & daughters of God. 
Through this mission trip she hopes to grow closer to 
God as she serves His people in Mexico. She writes to 
you today to invite you to join us on our mission in 
Mexico City. In order to have the ability to go serve 
God’s people in Mexico she needs to build a team of 
partners, people like you, who will give to FOCUS to 
make this trip possible. You can join her on this mission 
in a couple of ways: with your prayers & with a financial 
gift. If you want to help support Haley here is the QR 
code to donate. Thank you for your consideration! 

Scrip / RaiseRight –  Scrip will be sold this 
Sunday in between the 8:30 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 
Masses. Don't forget about Scrip when you start your 
holiday shopping! Use gift cards when grocery 
shopping for your large family gatherings! Have 
family who is hard to shop for? (I see you mom of 
the picky tweenager). Lots of gift cards starting at $5! 
Not sure what to get your kids' teachers? We have 
Scrip gift certificates so they can pick exactly what 
they want! Scrip will be available between the 
masses this Sunday and during regular Rectory 
hours. Contact Jennie Korth at jenniekorth@gmail. 
com or text 402-366-4218 for more information or to 
place special orders.  
  

CSS Food Market Donations - November is one 
of Blessed Sacrament’s designated months to help 
stock the St. Francis Food Pantry. The most needed 
items are as follows: baking items (Oil, Flour, Sugar), 
oatmeal, canned corn or peas, condiments, cream of 
mushroom soup or tomato soup, dry beans (black 
beans) fruit cups, jelly, juice, pasta, peanut butter, 
instant potatoes, ramen packs. Place food donations 
in the box in the back of the church & money 
donations in the collection basket in the envelope 
designated “Food Pantry” in your envelope packets, 
or one that is in the media holder in the back of 
church. Make checks payable to St. Francis Food 
Pantry. God bless you for your generosity! 
 

Moms in Need - The parish Pro-Life group has put 
together packets that identify resources for any mother 
who finds herself in need of assistance. They are 
located in our vestibule pamphlet rack. If you are a 
mother in need, or know of someone who could use 
this material, check the pamphlet rack for yellow-
colored packets.  

† ALL SOULS DAY INTENTIONS † 

The following is a list of people for whom the All 

Souls Masses will be offered for throughout the year. 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, & let your  

perpetual light shine upon them.  

Remembered by Cathy Rokke - Keith Rokke, Deceased Members of Rokke & O'Grady Families; 
Remembered by Christopher Wesely - Deceased members of the Wesely family; 

mailto:katie.kudron@gmail.com
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given a specific week during which we are encouraged as a 
parish to pray for that specific religious person preparing for 
a religious vocation. The following is a list of 
the religious women & men to pray for 
during the months of  Nov. 
 

Nov. 19th-25th: Sr. Philomena of Our Lady of 

Sorrows (Sisters of the Carmel of JMJ); Paul Mach 

(St. Charles Borromeo) 

Nov. 26th- Dec. 2nd: Sr. Rita Marie of the Holy 

Trinity (Sisters of the Carmel of JMJ); Bradley Moss 

(St. Charles Borromeo) 
 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House - 
"Our hearts are restless until they rest in you." 
Rest in God's heart by spending some time on retreat 
at Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House in 
Waverly. "Five Marian Stones and Consecration 
to the Immaculate" with Fr. Elias Mary, F.I. on 
Dec. 3rd-5th, and "Men's Spiritual Exercises with 
Regnum Christi" on Dec. 7th-10th with Fr. Shawn 
Aaron, LC. Read more & register at goodcoun 
selretreat.org, email office@goodcounselretreat.org 
or call 402-786-2705.  

Additional News 
Spiritual Enrichment 

Perpetual Adoration 
 

The Holy Eucharist is the Sacrament of God's infinite 
generosity towards man. When we are generous in 
our response to Him in this Sacrament of love, God 
pours out His infinite goodness upon all mankind. 
 

Adorers are needed for these open hours: Sun.: 1 
a.m., 2 a.m.., 3 a.m., 4 a.m., 5 a.m., 9 a.m., 12 Mid.; 
Mon.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m., 4 a.m..; Tues.: 1 a.m., 2 
a.m.., 3 a.m. (three x a month); Wed.: 2 a.m.., 12 mid; 
Thurs.: 2 a.m., 4 a.m.; Fri.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m. 
(twice a month), 4 a.m. (twice a month).; Sat.: 1 a.m., 2 
a.m., 4 a.m., 11 p.m., 12 Mid; 
 

 If interested in becoming an adorer or a sub, or for 
more info, contact one of the coordinators listed 
below: Lois Korinek-402-423-1949 - Katie Kudron - 
402-314-2222 - Kathy Wells - 402-840-7732.  
 

Sisters & Seminarians Vocation Prayer Calendar 
for 2023 - Each Religious Sister, Postulant, & Seminarian is 

November 19, 2023, Pro-Life Education Series - 
St. Patrick, Lincoln Knights of Columbus is hosting 
an education series continues Sun., Nov. 19th at 7:30 
p.m. The speaker is Tessa Longbons of the Charlotte 
North Carolina Lozier Institute. Title of the talk "The 
Dangers of Chemical Abortion & Our Role in 
Helping to Stop This Tragic Procedure”. The 
presentation will be live streamed. To join the talk, go 
to our parish website & click on the link. The website 
is: stpatricklincoln.com & scroll down on the main 
page to the Pro-Life section. You will need to 
download Zoom on your computer if you don’t have 
it. Sponsor is Msgr. David R Hintz Council 13576 
 

December 9, 2023, Sacred Heart Annual Cookie 

& Candy Sale - will be held Sat., Dec. 9
th from 4-6 

p.m. & Sun., Dec. 10th from 8-12:30 p.m. in the 
Sacred Heart Rectory basement, 3128 S St. Enjoy 
free hot cider, coffee, & cookies while you choose 
the cookies you would like to buy for your holiday 
events, gifts, or your own sweet eaters. ($6   

Blessed Sacrament Prayer Line - Call Lynn at 
402-477-6252 or email our new prayer line email to 
let us know if you have someone you want to have 
intercessory prayers offered up for at prayerline@ 
bsc.church.  
  

The Traveling Madonna: The Legion of Mary is 
pleased to make available to you a Fatima Statue, which 
you can have in your home for a week or two. If you or 
family members are ill or you have problems of any 
kind or have no problems. Please call Roni at 402-475-
5540 or Kathy at 402-840-7732 to make arrangements 
to have the Fatima statue in your home. There is No Fee. 
 

The Living Rosary: “St. Dominic divided up the 
lives of Our Lord & Our Lady into twenty mysteries 
which stand for their virtues & their most important 
actions. These are the twenty fragrant flowers of the 
Mystical Rose Tree whose every detail must rule & 
inspire our lives.” - St. Louis de Monfort. If you are 
unable to pray at least a third of the whole rosary daily, 
join the Living Rosary & together with 19 other persons 
you will be participating in the praying of the 20 mys-
teries of the whole rosary & in its many blessings. Call 
Jan today, 402-438-2506. No meetings & no dues.  

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUwMFuwyAMANCvgSMydgr4wGGX_gcYGqJlMFGiaH8_9ZXoLaHfdI3WMXt8OE-6xQRUPHPil6RMOUkg7xxVsvCwqYg-IgKS_QgAGEwAkcQlIEFmZKs2eJ1DvvtY1cj40Wdsa_0q-lL4VPi879vsYxQZV3_Xc9Y1a1pmzF3PKEcvf1c7-q42yG8x0q4p7T8AAP__SwI0tg
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUwMFuwyAMANCvgSMydgr4wGGX_gcYGqJlMFGiaH8_9ZXoLaHfdI3WMXt8OE-6xQRUPHPil6RMOUkg7xxVsvCwqYg-IgKS_QgAGEwAkcQlIEFmZKs2eJ1DvvtY1cj40Wdsa_0q-lL4VPi879vsYxQZV3_Xc9Y1a1pmzF3PKEcvf1c7-q42yG8x0q4p7T8AAP__SwI0tg
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Thank You for your Stewardship 
Sunday Collections  (November 12, 2023) 

Envelopes                             $7,815.47 
Plate                                          452.00  
Online Giving                         6,958.30  
Total:                                $ 15,225.77 

per pound) All proceeds go to the Parish Hall 
Building Fund. 
 

December 10, 2023, Mass with Prayers for 
Healing – at John XXIII Diocesan Center, 37th 
& Sheridan Blvd., Lincoln, NE. Please join 
together to pray for healing for yourself, your 
family, friends, for our Church, our Nation & 
for peace in our world. Salt & water will be 
blessed before Mass begins & will be offered to 
all as you leave. You may bring your own & 
other items to be blessed at that time. 
  

 Sacrament of Reconciliation, beginning 1:15 p.m.  
 Chaplet of Divine Mercy at 1:30 p.m.  
 Praise and Worship 1:40 p.m.  
 Blessing of salt / water / religious articles 

immediately before Mass begins at 2:00 p.m.  
 Anointing of the Sick after the homily.  
 Eucharistic Exposition and Healing Prayer 

after the Mass.  
   

February 9-11, 2024, Marriage Encounter 
Experience - in Lincoln, NE. "Finding a oneness 
of heart we all desire." We need advance 
registrations. Call right away. Contact Gary & 
Brenda Granger at 303-604-6202. 
 

April 26-27, 2024, LDCCW Convention - Ladies 
of the Lincoln Deanery, many prayers, & blessings 
upon each & every one of you, for the work you do 
in your parishes & for your church every day of the 
year. As the Lincoln Deanery (LDCCW) President, I 
say, Thank You. I also want to inform you of the 
upcoming LDCCW Convention being held at John 
XXIII Center on Fri. evening, April 26th & April 27th, 
Sat., 9 a.m.-3 p.m. Please join us if you care to help, 
please contact me Caroline Helget. Deanery 
President, 402-202-0406 or at chelget@gmail.com. 
 

Employment Opportunity – Paraprofessional 
- Pius X High School has an immediate opening for 
a full-time paraprofessional. This individual will 
observe classes & assist with individual & small 
group instruction coordinated by our ABLE staff. If 
interested, apply online at piusx.net/employment.     
 

Employment Opportunity - St. Joseph School, 
Lincoln—Special Ed Resource Teacher - 
Effective immediately, St. Joseph Catholic School is 

seeking a faith-filled, dynamic Special Education 
Resource Teacher for the 2023-24 school year. 
Candidates must have a current Nebraska teaching 
certificate with appropriate endorsements. 
Responsibilities include maximizing the learning 
experience of 6th-8th grade students with needs in 
academics, interpersonal skills, behaviors, &/or 
activities of daily living. Strong skills in 
communication, collaboration, & relationship-building 
are essential, & the position involves furthering the 
mission of St. Joseph Catholic School by contributing 
to a positive Catholic learning environment. Salary 
based on educational background & experience. 
Please send resume & references from educational 
supervisors to kevin-nau mann@cdolinc.net.  
 

Employment Opportunity - St. Joseph School, 
Lincoln—Beyond the Bell Staff - Beyond the 
Bell is seeking support staff to help with our after-
school program! These part-time positions are perfect 
for high school students who have a free period at the 
end of the school day or college students. Staff will 
assist the BTB director on weekdays starting at 3:00 
p.m. in a fun, engaging setting. Responsibilities 
include providing childcare & child safety, preparing 
snacks, supervising indoor & outdoor activities, 
helping direct educational programming, & facilitating 
a safe, encouraging environment for students. Previous 
childcare experience is appreciated but not required. 
Email resume & references to JHEL-beyondthebell@ 
cdolinc.net. Attn: Carrie Finson or Elayna Uhing or 
call 402-489-0341 with any questions. 

mailto:chelget@gmail.com
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Support the Bulletin w/Ads - Call the rectory for  more info. at 402-474-4249 or cindyuhing@bsc.church 



$20.00 per box of 25 cards, 5" x 7"

  CHRISTMAS 
Boxed Greeting Cards

STCC500
Inside greeting: 
May the glad song of 
the angels resound 
in your heart all 
through the year! 
Glory to God in the 
Highest!

STCC1030 
Inside greeting:  
May the joy of our 
mighty God, the 
Prince of Peace, 
reside in your heart 
all through the year! 
Glory to God in the 
Highest!

STCC113
Inside greeting:  
May the joy of our 
mighty God, the 
Prince of Peace, 
reside in your heart 
all through the year! 
Glory to God in the 
Highest!

STCCC111
Inside greeting:  
May the joy of our 
mighty God, the 
Prince of Peace, 
reside in your heart 
all through the year! 
Glory to God in the 
Highest!

STCC473
Inside greeting:  
May the joy of our 
mighty God, the 
Prince of Peace, 
reside in your heart 
all through the year! 
Glory to God in the 
Highest!

STCSG8
Inside greeting:  
May the joy of our 
mighty God, the 
Prince of Peace, 
reside in your heart 
all through the year! 
Glory to God in the 
Highest!

STCNV9
Inside greeting: 
May the joy of the 
Christmas season 
reside in your heart 
all through the year!  
Merry Christmas!

STCNV25
Inside greeting: 
May the joy of the 
Christmas season 
reside in your heart 
all through the year!  
Merry Christmas!

STCNV1
Inside greeting:
May the joy of the 
Christmas season 
reside in your heart all 
through the year!  
Merry Christmas!

STCC455
Inside greeting:
May the Peace and 
Joy of the newborn 
King be with you this 
Christmas!

STCNV7
Inside greeting: 
May the joy of the 
Christmas season 
reside in your heart all 
through the year!  
Merry Christmas!

STCC4097
Inside greeting:
May the Peace and 
Joy of the newborn 
King be with you this 
Christmas!

Curated Especially for the Knights of Columbus — Proudly Designed & Printed in the USA

202
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Typewritten text
3



$20 per box of 25 Assorted Cards (5 Styles, 5 each per box), 5" x 7"

2022  CHRISTMAS 
Boxed Greeting Cards

STCC1

Curated Especially for the Knights of Columbus — Proudly Designed & Printed in the USA

Horizontal card, inside greeting: 
May the Peace and Joy of the newborn 
King be with you this Christmas!
 

Vertical card, inside greeting: 
May the Joy of our mighty God, the Prince 
of Peace, reside in your heart all through 
the year! Glory to God in the Highest!

STCC14 STCC13

STCC16
STCC12

STCC2

Triptych Christmas cards feature cover-to-cover artwork, and are designed to be truly breathtaking. Practicality 
takes a backseat to beauty here, with full coverage artwork meaning sparse space in which to write a personal 
message. We suggest including a hand-written or printed message on a separate piece of paper with each card. If you 
would still like to sign the card itself, we recommend using a gold or silver-ink pen.

$15 per 12 Triptych Cards, 4¾" x 7", packaged in organza bag

TFCC111 TFCSG TFC500



Praise & Worship Night
    Blessed Sacrament Church

Questions? Contact BSCAltarSociety@gmail.com

Praise the 
LORD! 
For it is good  
to SING
praises to
our GOD

- Psalm 147:1

Confessions and Prayer teams available

NOV. 29, 2023 | 7:00 -8:30pm 
Join us for an evening of adoration and music! 

Whether you can stop by for a few minutes, or stay the  
whole time, let’s come together as a parish to worship our LORD!



 



 Homemade
DECEMBER 17th
8:30am - 1:00pm, School Gym

Free Will Donation 
Proceeds going to the PCCW (Altar Society) 

to help purchase candles and items for the Altar

Homemade donated items may be dropped off that morning 
in the gym or the day before in the bride’s room



Price per pound is $6.00 

Join Us for Sacred Heart’s Annual 

Homemade Cookie 
& Candy Sale!

Enjoy free hot cider, coffee, and 

cookies while you choose the treats 

you want to buy for your holiday 

events and your sweet eaters!

Saturday, December 9th, 4:00-6:30 pm 

Sunday, December 10th, 8:00 am-12:30 pm 

3128 S Street in the Rectory Basement 

~Proceeds go to our Building Fund~ 



 





PRO-LIFE EDUCAT ION SERIES 

Three-quarters of all abortions in Nebraska are chemical abortions 

The Dangers of 

Chemical Abortion – 
And Our Role In Helping To 

Stop This Tragedy 

Tessa Longbons 
Senior Research Associate 

Charlotte Lozier Institute 
America’s #1 source for science, data, and medical research on 
the value of human life.  

Sunday, November 19, 7:30-8:30 p.m. CT + Q&A after Presentation 

 

Join us for a live-streaming presentation. 

Discussion includes the following: 

• How chemical abortion works and why it’s dangerous 

• Why chemical abortions are increasing and what the latest 
research shows 

• The abortion industry’s push to weaken protections 

• How we can respond 

 

To join this presentation, please visit:  
stpatricklincoln.com 

 

SPONSORED BY: Knights of Columbus—  
Msgr. David R Hintz Council # 13576, Lincoln NE  


